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Admiral !|. G. Rickover, USil
Deputy Director
Division of !;aval Reactors

Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Admiral:

I appreciate your sendiag us copies of your recent statemnt before the
Subcoa.7.ittee on Energy Research and Production. I found your straight
for.tard explanation of f!aval Reactors principles, and particularly the
section on operator training, most interesting and helpful.

Thank you again.

NSincerely,
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Joseph H. Hendrie
Chairman
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